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PROBUS CLUB OF MOUNT ELIZA INC   
PO Box 667 Mt Eliza 3930 –  http://www.probusmteliza.club/  

 Founded 1985 Registration No. A0011403Y  Meetings commence 9.45am second 

Monday of the  month. Public Holiday, then third Monday.  
   

         Bulletin No.  453           JANUARY  2023  
  

Committee Members 2022 – 2023  
  

President:  Graeme Buckley 9787 9616   V/President:  Jan Marshall 5975 2845                 
Secretary:  Debbie Fleiner 0408 592 905   Treasurer:  Lindsay Gordon 9787 5132  
Tours:  Liz McDonald 0407 034 053      Speakers: Margaret McArthur 0400 660 824  

Events:  Jan Marshall 5975 2845                             House: Gwenda Woods 9787 3062  
Membership:  Max Moloney 9787 6358                       Welfare: Shirley Ingram 0428 782 534 

Bulletin: Di Horscroft 9787 3851 
 

      President: glbuckle@bigpond.net.au 

Bulletin: dihorscroft@gmail.com  
  

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  JANUARY 2023 

Dear Fellow Probians   
 

I hope you all had a great Christmas and celebrated the New Year with 
good friends and lots of fine food and wine. 
 

Our Christmas lunch at The Ranelagh Club on 14 December was a great 
success. We took the opportunity to celebrate Joyce Pollock’s one 
hundredth birthday and presented her with a wonderful bouquet of 
flowers. 
 

As a consequence of the diligent work by Jan Marshall in organizing 
three membership drives throughout 2022, as well as the members 
who assisted her, we will be inducting a record number of new 
members next month. I look forward to hearing about their 
experiences in their ten-minute talks later in the year. 
 

I hope you all made you New Year’s resolution for 2023! Mine is always 
the same ie: to reduce my golf handicap, but somehow age and ability 
continue to work against me. Perhaps I should change it to reduce my 
waistline instead! 
 

Best wishes for the New Year and most of all, I hope you manage to stay Covid free. 
 

Graeme Buckley  
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Speakers: 
The 10 minute speaker this month is Dr. Michael Leyden, a reasonably new member, who is keen to give his talk 
entitled "A Perspective on Marrow Transplants in Victoria" 
Also as a change from Guest Speakers - we will have a Fun Quiz, thanks to Jane Long. She has created a memory 
teaser for us to work out in teams - no individual pressure as your team members will know it all! A sheep station  or 
maybe a carrot🥕 to the winning team !! 😄 
The February Guest Speaker will be Dr Mano Thevathasan, he is well known in the area - particularly in his voluntary 
work with Hospice. He is a Rheumatologist and Palliative Medicine Specialist. Margaret McArthur 

 
Golf Update: 
Our next golf game was due on Friday 3 February with a group from Mt Eliza Probus Central to play at the Mornington 
Golf Club. However, the organiser has had a bad fall and, in addition, their number of golfers is diminishing. Therefore, 
the game will be re-scheduled for later in the year. 
On a positive note, we are booked to play against Melbourne Probus for the Ken McArthur Trophy match on Monday 
27 March at the Frankston Golf Club. I will take names of intending players at our March meeting and look forward to 
inviting some of our new members to join us for the first time.  Graeme Buckley 

 
Book Group: 
Book Group do not meet in January. They are given a month to read all the Christmas presents of books! 
The group is looking for a new member. Is there anyone interested? Ten books a year, the group meets on the first 
Monday of the month and enjoys lunch after the discussion. 
 

Dine Outs:        Jan Marshall 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dining Out at Seaford RSL in December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 19 January.  Lunch at Mornington Golf Club in “Bay View Room”. 12 noon Host: Jan Marshall 
 

Sunday 19 February.  Lunch at Fine Foods, Mt Martha. 12 noon. Host: Jan Marshall 
 

Sunday 19 March:  ‘High Tea” at The Rose Garden, Mornington. Indoors! 2.30pm 
         $40 pp., pay treasurer Lindsay. Host: Jan Marshall. 

 

Thursday 20 April. ‘Amazing Aromas’. Indian Restaurant, High Street, Mornington (opposite Westpac Bank) 
   12 noon. Host: Liz McDonald. 
 

Visit to Puffing Billy: awaiting cost and proposed date. 
     

*********** 
A big Thank You to Terry White’s Chemist for the 
generous and continuing contribution. 
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On 12 December, Joyce Pollock celebrated her 100th Birthday. 

She was presented with a flower arrangement at the  

Christmas Lunch by President Graeme Buckley. 

 

 

Many Happy Returns, Joyce from everyone at the Club! 
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            JANUARY     

Clarrie Woods    7          

Bob Graham          7     

   John Connan  10 
   Ian McInnes  14    

  Geoff Barnes  15     
FEBRUARY                 

   Brian Coughlan  21    Peter Long  3 

   Maria Stanford  21    Margaret Puttman 9 

   Theresa Weiss                      26 

   Wendy Griffiths  31 

                                                               **************************** 
Recommended and Reliable Trades People.    

First Name Surname    Company Name     Phone     Email      Category  
Mick            0499 216 723  
Greg  Hunter                                                                                                        0488 203 014 

      
 mteliza.vic@hireahubby.com.au         

Handyman  
Handyman 

Don                McDonald                       Progress St. Mornington                   5975 7700   Automotive Specialist 

Steven      Jones    Twin Peak Tree Services  0421 784 455   twinpeak222@yahoo.com  Tree/Stump re  
Dave          Simplicity Air    0452 622 530         Aircon/ Electrics  
Jason                                             Focus                                                     0407 395872          Prop. Maint.  
            0418 333 576         Garage door repairs  
Nicho  Salvatore    Conic Electrical    0409 422 198         Electricia 
Martin         Maloney          0418 743 901         Electrician  
Peter  Butterworth  Butterworth Decorating  0414 670 528   peternilly@primus.com.au  Master Painter  
Ivan      Ivan’s Carpentry    0408 535 710   ivansbuddy@hotmail.com  All Carpentry  
Andrew  Jennings    Jennings Tree Care    0407 356 127   jenningstreecare@outlook.com   Arborist  
Dave & Jemma    Perfection Reflection    0488 800 252  
Jeff Dawson                                          Fussy Window Cleaning                      0403 850 653 

       
 dawsonjeff32@gmail.com 

Window Cleaning 
Window cleaning  

Mt Eliza Shoe Repairs Safeways Arcade     0404 787 604          Watch and shoe repairs   
Mark Garvey                         New Vision Plumbing solutions        0414 904 464                                                                 mark@newvisionplumb.com             Plumber 

  
 If you know of a reliable tradesperson and can recommend them, then let the committee know and they can be added to the list. 
 (With the permission of the tradesperson of course).  

 ********************************************************************** 

Probus Club of Mount Eliza:                          Bank Detail  
       
  BSB: 633/000    Ac. No.: 1793 84045  

 When making a payment, please enter in the reference box sufficient information for the Treasurer to 

identify who is making the payment AND what the payment is for.  Space is usually restricted to only 18 

characters so you may need to be creative (eg Smith-Subs). The last four digits of your phone number could 

also help. Send John an email detailing your transaction.  
PAYMENTS in CASH  

 From now on any cash payments are to be the exact amount, and to be presented in a sealed envelope 
with the person’s name, amount and purpose written on the front. No change will be given, please use  
online banking if you can!!                    If any problems, please contact Treasurer Lindsay Gordon  

Phone: 9787 5132     Email: lig2001@hotmail.com  
Copyright © 2021 Probus Club of Mt Eliza INC., All rights reserved

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
When you arrive, please make sure that Max Moloney (sitting with the badges) has made a note of your arrival. If 
you are new this is particularly important as he may not know your name. 
If you fail to register, you will be marked down as absent! 

mailto:mark@newvisionplumb.com
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	Graeme Buckley
	BSB: 633/000    Ac. No.: 1793 84045


